
30 May 2023 

ISS members in BEIS London to
ballot for strike action

Over 100 members working for ISS on the BEIS contract in London are being
balloted for industrial action.

Security guards, cleaners, receptionists, porters and post workers are amongst
staff being balloted for action.

PCS is in dispute with ISS in BEIS over pay, improvements to conditions and union
recognition for PCS.

PCS have also demanded a no compulsory redundancy agreement and
meaningful talks around an office move that takes place in the summer.

This ballot is about making the workplace a better paid, safer and more inclusive
place for all members to work.

The ballot starts 8 June and closes 29 June.

Members working for ISS on the BEIS Contract should ensure you vote in the
ballot.

 Vote YES! A strong mandate will strengthen the hand of your negotiators.

If you are not already a member of PCS please  join here

https://pcsunion.force.com/onlinejoiningformspeak

